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20.06.2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Friday 14th July we will be holding our annual SUMMER FAIR from 2-4pm.This year we will 

be celebrating our vibrantly diverse community with an International Day theme.   

 

We hope to set up our own International Market, with stalls selling a range of food from all parts of 

the world as well as music and a fashion show! We would love to see everyone dressed in their 

traditional outfits. 

 

We are asking you to help us by planning a stall yourself, or volunteering to help on your child’s 

class stall or stalls. (Each class will prepare a stall and/or and activity). 

 

We would also welcome contributions of the following: 

 

Food –food for a BBQ either homemade or shop bought, pastries, cakes and savoury dishes. Whole 

foods, vegetarian dishes, breads, hummus, borek, couscous, cakes, etc. No pork please.  

 

Drinks and Refreshments- juice, water, squash etc. 

 

Gifts- stationery, toiletries, candles, jewellery, any new items with gift value. 

 

Games-organisisng games from around the world for children to play. 

 

Clothing or bric-a-brac items in good condition. 

 

School uniforms in good condition. 

  

RAFFLE – tickets will be on sale on the day. Please remember to send in a contribution for the class 

raffle prize bags. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Margaret-Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


